
The Northern February red stonefly (Brachyptera putata) is found only in Scottish rivers. We need your help to map which 

rivers it lives in.  It’s easy to get involved by following the three steps below: 
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Help us find the Northern February red 

Step 1 

Look at fenceposts alongside the river in 

February and March to see if they have 

stoneflies on them. 

Step 2 

Take a picture of the stoneflies on the 

post.  

Step 3 

Send your photographs to:  

scotland@buglife.org.uk 

Please use the subject ‘STONEFLY’  

and include the following information: 

 Your name 

 Photograph date 

 River name 

 Location (grid reference if possible) 

You can also tweet your photo and 

information to @BuglifeScotland 

Photo credits: Gus Jones and Stewart Taylor 


